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                        WE “GET TO” SERVE   

  
  
 

 
 

UPCOMING 
October 3rd- Pot luck meal at 6:30 p.m. Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
October 14th – Ice Cream Social at The Lodge at 2:00 p.m. 
October 17th - Pot luck meal at 6:30 p.m. Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
 

GUESTS 
We will have members of the Howard Lake Royalty and the Gymnastics team at our 
October 3rd meeting. They would like to help at an upcoming breakfast or other event to 
raise funds for their respective organizations. 
 

ICE CREAM SOCIAL 
The next Ice Cream Social at The Lodge will be held on Monday, October 14th at 2:00 
p.m.  If you can volunteer to help, please call Lion Gary at 952-270-1088. Thank you to 
Lion Gary for chairing our ongoing event and to the Lions members and non-Lion 
members who help out. 
 

HALLOWEEN 
We will finalize plans for Halloween at our October 3rd meeting. Bring your ideas.  
 

SANTA BREAKFAST 
It is time to make plans for our Santa breakfast buffet. We will need a chair person or two. 
The date is Sunday, December 8th. 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their 

birthdays in October: Jason Mapes (14); Susan Grangroth (20); 

 

DUES ARE DUE! 

Please send in your dues for 2024-2025. The club has voted to keep them the same as last year, $60.00 for individuals 
and $100.00 for family unit. Please mail them in or pay at the next meeting. Thank you to those who have already paid. 
 

MEAT RAFFLE 

The Meat Raffle at Troubles will be starting on Saturday October 5th at 3:00 pm. 

Volunteers should be there by 2:30 to start setting up. Thank you to Lion Gary for coordinating 

workers last year. Lion Gary will not be doing that again this year so we need a volunteer or two to make sure we 
always have help. Please let President Darren know if you can help out. 
 

 
 
 
 

Serving our community for 46 years 

PO Box 13 Howard Lake MN 55349            Website: www.hllions.org                   Email: lions@hllions.org 

 



 

SPECIAL VISITORS 
It was great to see Lion Lee Kaltved and his lovely wife Jan. They surprised Lions 
Jason, Terry, and LaNette on Labor Day weekend at the Sherwood Forest campground. 
They are both doing well. 

 

 

LION CRAIG’S BIRTHDAY 
If you missed Lion Craig’s birthday party you missed a great time. The food was great. 
The bands did an awesome job, and the other entertainment and fireworks were 
spectacular. Thank you Lion Craig for inviting our club.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WE COULD USE SOME NEW MEMBERS, 

WE SHOULD ALL THINK ABOUT OUR 

FRIENDS AND FAMILY AND SEE WHO 

WOULD LIKE TO HAVE SOME FUN AND 

HELP OUT THOSE IN NEED. 
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